
Carnival 
Come one, come all!  The carnival opens tonight at 5 pm… hope to see you there. 
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BACK TO SCHOOL NIGHT 7-8  
TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 20  

7:00 PM 

PICTURE DAY!   
TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 20 

Regular uniforms only, NO GYM 
UNIFORMS.

FYI 
If you are parking in the 

morning and walking your 
children into the school, 
please make sure you do 
not cross the line of cars 
dropping students off.  

Proceed to the end of the 
parking lot where there is 

a crosswalk to cross.
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St. Benedict School 

PLEASE NOTE 
Let’s all make a pledge to use 
Facebook and all other social 
media responsibly!  Let’s stay 

positive in our words, and bring 
any issues to my attention so 

that they can be rectified.   

WE ARE ALL IN THIS 
TOGETHER! 

Thank you!

LIBRARY VOLUNTEERS 
As our library takes shape 
for the 21st century, I will 
be in need of parents to 

supervise and monitor the 
library.  There is still much 
to be done in preparation, 
and my expectation is that 
I would need parents on a 
couple of days for an hou



• Make sure to like my new Facebook page at www.facebook.com/sbsprincipal  Check often 
for info on classroom and instructional activities and projects. 

• Please make sure to check the calendar on the school website for information regarding 
activities and events at St. Benedict School.   

• Pinwheels for peace will be celebrated on Wednesday, September 21, 2016.  Mrs. Mertz 
has put together a sensational celebratory ceremony in which the students will participate. 

•
• Don’t forget:  The carnival is at St. Benedict School!  Come One, Come All!  Hope to see 

you there tonight! 
•
• Please see the attached flyers regarding Winter Registration for athletics and Rebel 

Rewards Cards. 
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PLEASE NOTE 
The deadline to submit flyers for attachment to the 

newsletter is Wednesday.  Please make sure any 
information or flyers that you want included in  the 

newsletter is emailed no later than 3 pm on Wednesday.  
Anything submitted after that time will be included in the 

following week’s newsletter. 

Thank you!

http://www.facebook.com/sbsprincipal

